
 

 

 

 

 

Vienna, November 2022 

 
 

THANK YOU from all of us at Stiftung Kindertraum! 
 
 
Dear Mr. Schick, 

thank you very much for your commitment and your long-standing support! With 
your valuable and generous contribution, you are fulfilling the heartfelt childhood 
dream of Luisa from Vienna this year and thus giving new confidence to a child with 
a serious illness – for this we would like to thank you from the bottom of our hearts.  

We wish you and your business partners fragrant cinnamon stars and magical 
moments around the holidays and look forward to a new year together! 
 
Best wishes, Stiftung Kindertraum 

 

Fulfilled children's dreams mean security and warmth ... 
and always a little bit of bliss. 

 
 

3-year-old Luisa - who lives with massive 
developmental and perceptual difficulties - 
benefits from remedial education. Among 
other things, Luisa learns to communicate 
with the help of picture cards and can thus 
express her needs and wishes. This makes her 
more self-confident and better able to engage 
in the playful sessions. She and her parents are 
very happy about these first successes. This 
targeted therapy method focuses on the 
structuring of all exercise sequences and a 
motivational system specially adapted to the 
child. The program is adapted to Luisa's needs 
and interests and is also geared to her 
personality.  
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